

Superior Court of California County of Siskiyou

311 Fourth St., Rm. 206, Yreka, CA 96097

June 7, 2017

Ms. Jody Patel Chief of Staff Judicial Council of California 2860 Gateway Oaks Drive, Suite 400 Sacramento, CA 95833

RECEIVED

JUN 16 2017

JUDICIAL COUNCIL

RE: Notification Pursuant to Government Code Section 68106

Dear Ms. Patel:

Pursuant to Government Code Section 68106, the Superior Court of California, County of Siskiyou is providing 60 day notice of its intent to reduce clerk service window hours at our Dorris Branch beginning August 7, 2017 from current hours of 9:30am to 3:30pm to new hours of 9:30am to once court is completed for the day, on the first Monday of the month, if first Monday is judicial holiday, then court will be open the second Monday of the month. A copy of the public notice is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Reneé McCanna Crane Court Executive Officer

Enclosure



Superior Court of California County of Siskiyou

311 Fourth St., Rm. 206 Yreka, CA 96097

For Immediate Release-- June 7, 2017

RECEIVED

JUN 16 2017

JUDICIAL COUNCIL

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Reduced Service Hours

Pursuant to California Government Code Section 68106, effective August 7, 2017, the Superior Court of California, County of Siskiyou hereby gives notice of its intent to reduce public service window hours at the Dorris Branch from its *current* 9:30am to 3:30pm, first Monday of the month; to *new* hours of 9:30am until court is completed for the day, first Monday of the month. If the first Monday of the month is a judicial holiday, then court will be held on the second Monday of the month.

The Court finds this action is necessary due to the significant and continuing cuts to the State Judicial Branch Budget. Since 2009, state funding for the judicial branch has been significantly reduced, with those reductions impacting the budgets of individual superior courts. Therefore, it does not make fiscal sense to keep the same public service window hours at the Dorris Branch.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you would like to submit comments about the proposed reduction in hours, please send them to Reneé McCanna Crane, Court Executive Officer, 311 Fourth St., Rm. 206, Yreka, CA 96097 by August 7, 2017. All public input will be considered.